
VINTAGE GROCERS 
WHERE EXCEPTIONAL FOODS AND RELATIONSHIPS ARE DEEPLY ROOTED 

March 15. 2019 
Email and FedEx Ms. Rebecca Evans, Executive Director 
eddwarnnotice@edd.ca.gov  Ventura County Workforce Development Board 
WARN Act Coordinator 2901 N. Ventura Road 
Program Support Unit Oxnard, CA 93036 
Workforce Services Division 
Employment Development Department 
722 Capitol Mall, MIC 50/Room 5099 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
Ned Davis Supervisor Linda Parks 
Mayor of Westlake Village Ventura County, District 2 
31200 Oak Crest Dr. Linda.Parksa,ventura.org  
Westlake Village, CA 91361 625 West Hillcrest Drive 

Thousand Oaks, CA 91360 

RE: WARN Notice due to employment loss at Vintage Grocers — Westlake Village 

This letter is being sent to you by Vintage Grocers to provide notice that the 
Vintage Grocers facility located at 140 Promenade Way, Suite A, Westlake Village, 

California 91362 will be closing, resulting in the anticipated layoff of approximately 65 
employees. We anticipate the layoffs to begin on or around March 20, 2019. The layoffs 
may come in stages, depending on the need for workers as the store closes. We are 
providing this notice based on the best information known to us at this time. 

To the extent that the notice provided is less than the requisite 60 days, Vintage 
Grocers intends to pay affected employees the value of wages and benefits in lieu of the 
required notice. 

The affected individuals will receive a similar notice. A copy of the notice sent to 
the affected employees is enclosed for additional information. Vintage Grocers will 
permanently cease operations at this facility, and the layoff from Vintage Grocers will be 
permanent. There are no bumping rights and there is no union presence at this facility. 

The job titles of positions to be affected and the number of affected employees in 
each job classification are maintained by Carlos Viramontes. The records are readily 

accessible at the site by contacting Carlos Viramontes at 805-230-0010 ext. 332. 

The information contained in this letter is based upon the best information 

available to Vintage Grocers at this time. If you require further information concerning 
this notice, please contact Carlos Viramontes at 805-230-0010 ext. 332. 

4828-2203-6617.2 



Very truly yours, 

Vintage Grocers 

Daniel Barth, Executive Director 
By: 

[name and title] 
Enclosure 

4828-2203-6617.2 


